GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
NAMBOL L. SANOI COLLEGE, NAMBOL

NOTICE
Nambol, the 20t March, 2019.

No.1/4/91-CIR/NLSC/13: All faculty members, staff members and
students are hereby informed that the College will remain closed from

21-03-2019 to 25-03-2019 on account of Yaosang (Holi) Festival.
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Dr. H. SOI‘O]ln Dev1)
Principal
Nambol L. Sanoi College, Nambol

The College shall reopen on 26t March, 2019.



